

## **ENFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS**

## OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

January 26, 2015

Mrs. Suzanne Olechnicki, Town Clerk Enfield Town Hall 820 Enfield Street Enfield, CT 06082

Dear Mrs. Olechnicki:

Be advised that the Enfield Board of Education Finance, Budget Committee has cancelled their January 27<sup>th</sup> due to the impending snow storm. The next Finance, budget Committee meeting will be held on February 24<sup>th</sup>. An agenda for this meeting will be forthcoming.

cc: BOE